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News From Your Parish Council
October 2021


The Griffin is delighted to be hosting the Plumtree Christmas Dinner on Tuesday 14th December.  Tables are available from 6pm until 8.30pm.  Please come along with family or friends for a Christmas meal and meet up afterwards with some of your neighbours and fellow residents.  The Christmas menu will be available on the Griffin website soon (www.griffinplumtree.co.uk).  There is no requirement to pre-order, except for tables of more than six.  Usually, two courses would be £32.50 and 3 courses £40.00, however as a Plumtree resident we are offering a discount of £10 per person for you and your guests plus a complementary glass of Prosecco on arrival.
	Spaces are limited. To secure your booking, please contact the Griffin directly on 0115 697 5700.
	A non-refundable £10 per person deposit prior to 30 November to guarantee your place
	We look forward to seeing you all there!

A CPR training event will be held on Saturday October 30, at the Burnside Hall @ 2pm.It will be hosted by local GP, Dr Tim Baker and last for 1 hour. Please come along to learn how this simple technique can help to save lives. All are welcome.

The Queen's Platinum Jubilee is to be celebrated on the extended weekend of Thursday June 2nd until Sunday June 5th 2022.
	Many events are being planned throughout the UK and a number of Plumtree residents have asked if an event can take place in the village? 
	A firm proposal to hold a Plumtree Village Street Party - on Church Lane on Friday 3rd – has been made.
	Several residents have offered to be on a committee to help make such an event happen. If you would like to participate, please contact Penny Perkins (penny.perkins@plumtree.parish.email) or Mike Clark (mike.clark@plumtree.parish.email).

Speed camera van. Many of you will have seen the Camera Safety Partnership van in the village over the last few months. The intention is to reduce the speed of traffic through the village as a matter of routine. With this in mind, we will continue to see this van visit on a random basis.

Please allow the parish council to email you directly. Let the Clerk know that you would like to receive our emails via clerk@plumtree.parish.email; your details will only be used for this purpose.



